
Bay Music Boosters Meeting 2/21/18  

Attendance: Susan Evans: Pres., Dave Johnson: Treasurer, Kristen Dodd: Corresponding Sec., Darren 

Allen: BHS; Mark Awad: BMS; Leanne Rohlke: BHS, Patty Curry, Janis Reinke  

 

Director’s Reports  

Mr. Allen:  

-Thank you to all who came for the Severance Hall performance. We represented well.  

-The GLC Honors Band performed on 2/12 with director Ken Thompson from Bowling Green. It was a 

good day. 

-Contest Preview Concert is on Tues 2/27 at 7pm. 

-Contest is at Westlake High School on Fri March 2nd. Symphonic performs at 5:30 in the WHS 

auditorium and the Concert Band performs at 7:15 in the WHS gym. 

-Jazz Clinician, Ken Plank, a bass player will be performing at the Jazz concert on 3/6. 

-We are working on getting a new banner for the Marching Band through a company called Stanbury. 

The $525 has been approved and we should get a sample in two weeks and then it will take another 4-6 

weeks to complete. 

Mr. Awad:  

-Solo and Ensemble rehearsals are on 3/14 at 7pm. Solo and Ensemble Contest is on 3/17. 

-Mid-winter BMS concert is on 2/28 for 6th-8th graders. 

-BMS Jazz band will be performing at the Jazz Concert on 3/6. 

-BHS Musical is 3/22-3/24. Tickets may be purchased on Eventbrite. 

-Jazz Band will be performing at the Rocky River Middle School Jazz Fest on 3/26. 

-Middle school Orchestra, Band and Choir students will be going to Cedar Point on 5/19. 

Mr. Allen for Mrs. Singler: 

-Orchestra received straight 1’s on Sat at contest. Bay supplied the bagels. 

-We have extra tickets for the trip to CLE Orchestra on 3/2. 

-Honors Quintet will be performing at NOURISH (for Village Project) and at Mr. Keener’s Retirement 

Ceremony 

-Middle School Strings recital 3/15 

-Middle School Honors Fest is 3/10 – will include band, orchestra and choir at Brecksville/Broadview 

Hgts Middle School 



Mrs. Rohlke: 

-Uniforms will be handed in at the beginning of March 

-Clinics are 3/23-3/28 and Try Outs will be 3/29 

-Junior Rockettes performed last Fri at the basketball game. 

-Kudos to the Pep Band who plays at the basketball games! 

Susan Evans for Mrs. Gess: 

-We are working to address Acapella dress needs and tuxedo needs 

 

President’s Report  

Susan Evans:  

-Discussed options for contributing to the Field House project that was presented by Mr. Martin at the 

last meeting. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  

Dave Johnson: 

-Distributed copies of budget 

-Envelopes are ready for the Disney refund that will be distributed to each participant ($45). An email 

will go out to parents prior to distribution from Mr. Allen. 

 

Old Business  

-We are still looking for someone to replace Patty Curry as Co-Band Uniform Mom (BUM) next Marching 

Band season. 

-Tracy and Janis are getting things going for the Blitz. They will be soliciting donations in the coming 

weeks. Any help is appreciated. 

 

New Business  

-Susan Evans will be putting out requests for open board and committee positions for next year. 

-There will not be a meeting in March. Next Meeting is April 11th. 

 

Meeting adjourned 7:40 p.m. 


